From: RENCKENS An (COMP)

To: Eelicitas.Hoch@bmwi.bund.de

Cc: COMP STATE AID GREFFE; SALLER Alexandra (COMP); O"BRIEN Moreen Ann (COMP);
alexander.luecke@bmwi.bund.de; BUETTNER Thomas (COMP); VIDONI Daniele (COMP)

Subject: SA.57779 (2020/N) - EEG 2021 - evaluation plan

Date: vendredi 26 février 2021 14:07:25

Attachments: Entwurf Evaluierungsmethodik EEG 2021 (DE - Part 111.8)_BMWi-17-02-2021_COMP feedback.docx

Dear Felicitas,

Please find attached some further fine-tuning and a few final comments on the EEG 2021
evaluation plan, for your review and to implement if fine with you.

There is one outstanding point on which we would like to have another discussion with you,
namely on the data availability to analyse the impact of the rule on negative prices and fixed vs
floating premium.

We propose to have another meeting at technical level on the data issues in the course of next
week. In particular, we would like to know whether there is no other means to gather further (at
least partial) data on this, which would allow you to do an assessment. Any proposals would be
welcome.

We are available for such a meeting next Monday 1/3 (pm), Tuesday 2/3 (pm), Wednesday 3/3
11am, or Friday 5/3 (am). Could you please let me know what date and time would be most
convenient on your side to have such a discussion?

Many thanks in advance!

Best regards,
An (for the team)

From: Felicitas.Hoch@bmwi.bund.de <Felicitas.Hoch@bmwi.bund.de>

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 4:41 PM

To: RENCKENS An (COMP) <An.RENCKENS@ec.europa.eu>

Cc: COMP STATE AID GREFFE <Stateaidgreffe@ec.europa.eu>; SALLER Alexandra (COMP)
<Alexandra.SALLER@ec.europa.eu>; O'BRIEN Moreen Ann (COMP) <Moreen-
Ann.OBRIEN@ec.europa.eu>; alexander.luecke@bmwi.bund.de

Subject: AW: SA.57610 (2020/N) - Offshore wind support - evaluation

Dear An,

Many thanks for your message. Please find yet another up-date oft he evaluation plan in
the attached. In our view everything should be addressed now. Please shout if you have
any questions or doubts.

Thanks a lot and best regards,

Felicitas

Von: An.RENCKENS@ec.europa.eu <An.RENCKENS@ec.europa.eu>
Gesendet: Dienstag, 16. Februar 2021 11:23
An: Hoch, Felicitas, Dr., EB3 <Felicitas.Hoch@bmwi.bund.de>
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Cc: Stateaidgreffe@ec.europa.eu; SALLER Alexandra <Alexandra.SALLER@ec.europa.eu>;
O'BRIEN Moreen Ann <Moreen-Ann.OBRIEN@ec.europa.eu>
Betreff: SA.57610 (2020/N) - Offshore wind support - evaluation

Dear Felicitas,

As agreed yesterday in the call between Anna Colucci and Volker Oschmann, we will
prepare the decision on offshore wind separately by the end of this week (to start the
internal consultation process, aiming at the delivery of a decision early March).

As stressed during the call, to that purpose we would need to have the evaluation plan,
for which at least the general parts and the specific questions dealing with offshore wind
are finalised.

Many thanks in advance.

Best regards,
An (for the team)

An Renckens

Economist/Case Handler

European Commission
DG Competition
Unit B2 State aid — Energy and Environment

Madouplein 1 Place Madou (MADO 25/16)
B-1049 Brussels
+32 2299 1539

an.renckens@ ec.europa.eu

DISCLAIMER — Any views expressed are those of the author and cannot be regarded as stating an official position of the
European Commission.
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